
  

  

 

 

 

 

Traffic Advisory 

January 28, 2019 

 

Closure of Macleod Trail at Highway 22X 
 
Location: Macleod Trail S.E. at the interchange with Highway 22X 
  
Impacts:  

 Full closure of northbound and southbound Macleod Trail 

 Closure of the ramp from eastbound Highway 22X to northbound Macleod Trail 

 Detour of traffic to nearby ramps and roads 
 
Reason: Bridge demolition and girder erection 
 
 
Start date: Friday, February 1, 2019, at 8:00 p.m. 
 
Completion date: Monday, February 4, 2019, at 6:00 a.m. 
 
Work hours: 24-hours a day until completion 
 
Speed limit: 50 km/h from 70 km/h 
 
 
Other information:  

 Signs will be posted to guide drivers when the detours are active 

 Traffic control personnel will be deployed at intersections to guide vehicles 

 Activity will include night shifts to complete the work in a short window, which will be less impactful for 

motorists travelling through the area 

 The closures allow KGL to install bridge girders while demolition is ongoing, which will reduce future 

closures that would have been required for bridge construction 

 Drivers are encouraged to consider alternate routes, including Deerfoot Trail 

 
For your safety, please obey all construction signs and traffic control personnel when travelling through the 
area.  
 
KGL would like to thank you for your patience during this period of construction.  
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